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TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
  
S1 - 6   Stair Changes: As of today we are making changes to the stairs that you use to go up and  

down between floors. 
 

            We have changed the direction of each stair.  
 
            We think this will alleviate overcrowding in certain parts of the building. 
 
            STAIR 4 (The South West Stair) will now be a down stair. 
            STAIR 3 (The South East Stair) will now be an up stair. 
            STAIR 1 (The North West Stair) will now be an up stair. 
            STAIR 2 (The North East Stair) will now be a down stair. 
 
            Also, you are permitted to use: 
 

• ALL STAIRS at the end of the day as down stairs to Ground floor level 

• Both sides of the Reception Staircase to go down to the front door 

• Both front doors to exit the building.              Mr Dempster 
 

 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
 
S1 - 6   European Day of Languages:  European Day of Languages takes place on Saturday 26th  
             September and is celebrated across Europe.  We can’t have our usual celebration in the  
             assembly hall this year, but we will be marking the event during the week beginning Tuesday 
             22nd September in classes.  There will also be a quiz, open to all pupils and staff.  You will be 
             able to find a link to the quiz on Year Group Teams pages from Tuesday morning and it will 
             be open until the start of the following week.  There will be one winner per year group, with  
             prizes to be confirmed.  Good luck!                                                                       Mr Alexander 
 
 
S1-6 Bus Passes:   Could the following please pupils come to the office to collect their Bus pass, 

Marco Houdijk, Isabella Cramer, Saskia Damen, Alistair Scott,                            
Dhilan Dhaliwal, Ben Cramer.       Ms Burton 

 
 
 
S2-6 Engage:   Don’t forget to sign up for this information-packed event held on 29 September via 

Zoom from 6:30 to 8 p.m. You will have an opportunity to talk to professionals 
from a wide-range of fields about how they got where they are. What did they 
study? What was their first job? Did they always know they wanted to be an 
astrophysicist? Register at:                             https://boroughmuir-engage-
290920.eventbrite.com                                                             Ms Paterson 
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